
October 13, 2010 
 
 
Raffle Prize – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate 
to Border's donated by Jim Rowe, was won by Tom 
Kinley. 
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Tom 
Kinley, Bill York, Tak Suppasettawat, Ben Wilson, 
Caitlyn Helstrom, Evelyn Garland, Nancy Hawes, 
Bob Danielson, Tom Meyers, Joan Frustaci, Cindy 
Doucette, Kathy Cotter, Nancy Irving, Adrienne 
Murphy, John Thibodeau, Bob Carson, Scott Irving, 
Dan Mooers, Mike Tranfaglia, Joe Conroy, David 
Lourie, Paul Butler and John LoBosco. 
 
Christmas Tree Sale Work Date – Marge Barker 
reports that everything is on track for this year's 
Christmas Tree sale.  We should have some 
rejuvenated signs, thanks to Joe Frustaci.  She is 
looking for a group of Rotarians to work for a couple 
of hours on Saturday, October 16 at 7:30 am at the 
Fire Barn to repair racks and do some prep work.  
Let Marge know if you can make it. 
 
50th Anniversary Committee – Tony Wagner 
announced tonight that Ellie Speh and Jim Rowe 
have joined the committee.  So far, only 16 surveys 
have been returned and he would like to get more 
feedback.  Please contact Tony if you have any 
questions. 
 
See Randy Moss Return – The Lewiston/ Auburn 
Rotary Club is having a fund-raiser on October 31 
chartering a bus to the Patriot's game.  They have a 
limited amount of tickets available for this once-in-
a-lifetime opportunity to see Randy Moss return.  
Please see Phil Dube if you're interested in going. 
 
Crutches For Africa – On Saturday, October 23 
between 8:30 am and 12:00 noon, David Lourie is 
looking for people to meet at the SP Armory to help 
organize the crutches and mobility devices that have 
been gathered.  Please contact him if you have any 
questions. 
 
Polio Plus – Between October 18 and October 24, 
any donation for Polio Plus receives double 
recognition points.  Please contact Frank 
Butterworth if you are interested in making a 
donation during this period. 
 
Soup Kitchen Wrap Up – Joe Conroy reports that 
Kathy Cotter, Ellie Speh, Dave Bagdasarian, Jim 
Rowe, Paul Butler, John & Sue LoBosco, John 
Thibodeau, David Lourie and Chuck & Melissa 
Redman, as well as a group from CE High School 
including Kelsey Barton, Rachel Nichols, Anastasia 
Ovchinnikova, Sara Stacki, Dana Hatton, Emily 
LoBosco and Amanda Barnett all served at last 
night's Soup Kitchen.  Our next opportunity to serve 
is Tuesday, November 9. 
 
 
 
 
 

New Member – Tonight we inducted our newest 
member, Nancy Irving.  Nancy is the Treasurer of 
Spurwink Services and has over 20 years of 
experience in the healthcare industry.  She lives in 
CE with her husband, Scott, who is also a member.  
Welcome aboard, Nancy. 
 
Program – Tonight's speaker was Jane Honeck, 
Empowerment Coach, speaking about money and 
how to look at it differently.  Jane's Cent$ible Living 
Program will help you make effective and life-long 
changes in the way that you look at your relationship 
with money.  She can be reached at 
www.janehoneck.com.  Thank you to Chuck 
Redman for inviting Jane to speak to us tonight. 
 
Upcoming Events 
-October 15 – Bob Danielson (Birthday) 
-October 20 – Diane Milliken, Home Energy 
 Audits (Dan Mooers, Program Chair) 
-October 27 – Club Assembly 
-November 3 – David Cyr, Portland Pipeline 
 (Frank Butterworth, Program Chair) 
-November 9 – Soup Kitchen 
-November 10 – Katie West, Finding Your Spark 
 (Dave Bagdasarian, Program Chair) 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
October 20 
Song  Redman 
Invocation Butterworth 
Raffle Gift Russell 
Conductor Suppasettawat 
 
October 27 
Song  Riemensnider 
Invocation Carson 
Raffle Gift Speh 
Conductor Swift-Kayatta 
 
November 3 
Song  Roberts 
Invocation Conroy 
Raffle Gift Suppasettawat 
Conductor Thibodeau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.janehoneck.com/
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